
 

Dates for this term…  

Monday 25th—Tuesday 
26th September 

Year 2 Tattenhall Residential  

 

Wednesday 27th             
September 

Year 5 Clonter Theatre Visit  

 

Friday 29th September  

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

8:45am-10:00am  

 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Open the Door to Learning  

End of school—4:30pm  

Reception—Year 6. 

Weekly Bulletin no.36 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

What another superb week we have had at school! As always, we are very 
proud of the children for all of their hard work. Our Open Evening was a great 
night - we have already received lots of applications for September 2024.   
Remember, if you have a child in our Nursery you will still need to apply for a 
Reception place.  
 
Please drop off any donated cakes for our Macmillan Coffee Morning on 
Thursday 28th September, thank you in advance.  
 
Children are enjoying the After School Clubs that we have on offer. We still 
have places in a few clubs such as Sports Coaching, Drawing, Board Games. 
Please, contact the Key Stage 2 office for more information.  



Please ensure that children 

are bringing a clear, la-

belled    water bottle to 

school    everyday. 

 

A big well done to this 

week’s attendance  

winners  

 Bear Class  

Bear Class had an        

amazing attendance of 

98.4% this week.  

They have been           

rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor 

play.  

 

Uniform orders will be sent 

home with children on a 

Thursday. The link to our 

shop can be found on our 

website.  



















School Lunches  

Next week is Week 1. 




